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INTERNATIONAL
FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, Nv.
89423

MARCH MEETING :
CARSON VALLEY COUNTRY CLUB

Thurs. March 26th
Attitude Adjustment 6:00 p.m. : Dinner served 7:00 p.m.
We all enjoyed a great Dinner/Meeting, at the PIPELINE RESTUARANT. There was servings,
large enough to warrant '"doggie bags'. "A GOOD TIME WAS HAD BY ALL". Thanks to those
of you who brought gifts for our Pot-0-Gold drawing.

Books of raffle tickets for our committment to support the Douglas County Sheriff's
Dept. "DAYCAMP FOR THE DARE PROGRAM". These tickets are selling at a cost of six for
five dollars. (For five dollars, you not only get a chance to wir some great gifts at
our Annual B.B.Q., you get a bonus of $18.00 in savings on Pizzas, from our Pizza Barn,
in Carson Valley. HOW CAN YOU LOSE?..... We will be enclosing two (2) books of tickets
to those of you who were unable to attend our last meeting, in hopes that you will help
us to support our.Chapter's undertaking. Surely you can sell or buy $10.00 worth of the
tickets for this worthy cause. If you can't, bring them to our next meeting and we'll
give them to someone else.

Our next meeting, as you have seen, above, will be held at the C.V. Country Club. We
will have our choice of three entres: Lamb Chops, Steak, or Scampi. $16.50 includes,
salad, desert and coffee, tax and tip inc. Our Chapter is not making a penny on this
meal, but hear tell,it is a great place to dine. We will be endeavoring to find a guest
speaker. Please don't forget to bring your POT-0-GOLD donation. It helps to pay for the
dinner for our guest speakers. . ‘

Pres. Bill Depew presented a request from a group of Explorers, for support of their
attending a Convention. We will be looking into the request and try to determine what
we can do to show our support. We will be getting similar requests, which is to be ex-
pected, so let's keep this in mind. We want to support all that we are able to, but we
can't "put all of our eggs in one basket", without ignoring some other worthy causes.

Don't forget that our GRAND PRESIDENT, TOM REDIFER, will be making his "visitation"
to our Chapter, at our April Dinner/Meeting. Let's have our usual '"big'" turnout, and
show our G.P. that we know how to entertain V.I.P's. Tom is Past Pres. of GRAYS HARBOR
Chapter, 'in Aberdeen, Washington, west of Olympia, Wa. Our National Convention will be
held at Ocean shores, Wa. in June of this year. Anyone who wishes to attend this event
can get all information from me or Alice, at our next meeting, or give us a call at home,
267-2066. We will be happy to have you join us in representing our Chapter. Alice and
I have attended approximately thirty of these National Conventions and have '"had a ball"
at every one we attended. :

We'll be contacting you, as we need a "head count'" for our March meeting. Decide on
your choice of entre, and it'll be as you order. We will also have at least four new
members to swear in. DON'T FORGET THE POT-0-GOLD donation. If you need directions to
the CARSON VALLEY COUNTRY CLUB, let us know....... )£Z7
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